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     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 
404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. If you are interested in joining MVP 
Church, please stop at the Welcome Table in the Narthex and pick up a visitor bag where someone will be 
there to greet you. 

Upcoming Services:  

MVPC Announcements…. 
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Annual Meeting: Stay after the service on Sunday, February 26 for lunch and the 
Annual Meeting. Please sign up for lunch with the SignUp Genius on our website 
or call the church office (404.255.2211). 

Presbyterian Women: We really enjoyed the presentation by Maritza Morelli, 
Director of Los Niños Primero. She updated us on the work that the program does 
for the Latino community and their plans for the future. In March the Day Circle 
and the Sunday Circle will meet together on the 14th. Beth Abernethy will teach 
lesson 6, Sabbath & Hospitality. The Book Circle will meet on March 10 and 
review Killers of the Flower Moon by David Grann. The Circle of Grace will meet 
TODAY at Shelly Ray’s home. 

Ash Wednesday: Join us for a Pancake Supper on Wednesday, February 22 at 
5:30pm in the Fellowship Hall. We will then move to the Sanctuary for a Taizé 
inspired service at 6:30pm and imposition of the ashes. 

 

Small Groups are forming for February 26 - April 2. Sign up in the Narthex for the 
small group that interests you! 

Family Promise will be here the week of March 5 (move in March 4). Please use 
the link in the weekly Happenings, our website, or https://
www.signupgenius.com/go/70a044baea62ca6ff2-mount1#/  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a044baea62ca6ff2-mount1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a044baea62ca6ff2-mount1#/


Youth: We meet on Sundays from 5-6:30pm at Gailey Hall. We provide dinner, activity, 
and a lesson for the youth. We need volunteers to provide dinners. Please contact 
Isaac to signup. 

The MVPC Members’ Gift of Wisdom: Winter issue is available in the Narthex and the 
Information Centers. 

The February Communion Offering is for Clifton Sanctuary Ministry. They provide 
support for homeless men through life skills training, case management, community 
partnerships, and dedicated volunteers. For more information, please go to 
www.cliftonsanctuary.com. Grab a Blue Shopping for Outreach Bag in the Narthex 
after the service. 

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the book “The 
Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and is studying “Mere 
Christianity” by C. S. Lewis. Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

Stephen Ministry: Sometimes, problems multiply and then the pile of them seems 
insurmountable. That is when Stephen Ministry becomes a perfect option for starting 
to tackle it all. A Stephen Minister, in confidentiality, listens and helps clarify goals, 
encourages as you begin to find solutions, adds perspective and resources, and is a 
constant companion on the journey. Contact a pastor or Pat Bartee, Stephen Leader, 
to begin the process. 

 
Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your 
requests to pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns: Mrs. JB, James Ballew, David Cullen, Eliana, David Geller, David 
Malloy, Frank Mayer, Karen Morine, Neile Morrison, Laura Northrop, Deborah Phillips, 
Carl Player, Wilma Schmidt,  and people of Ukraine, Turkey, and Zambia. 

Services were held yesterday at the Sandy Springs Chapel for Martha Chambliss. If 
you would like to send a note of condolence to her sons, Carwin & Ed, please send to: 
300 Johnson Ferry Rd. NE, B315, Sandy Springs, GA 3328 
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Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass it down the pew as you greet your 
neighbor! 

http://www.cliftonsanctuary.com

